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TO:   Board of Directors 
   Santa Barbara County Flood Control and Water Conservation District 
 
FROM:  Phillip M. Demery 
   Public Works Director 
 
STAFF  Thomas Fayram, Deputy Public Works Director, 568-3436 
CONTACT:  Matt Naftaly, Hydrologist, 568-3442 
 
SUBJECT:  “Public Works Department 2004-05 Winter Report”, All Supervisorial Districts 
 
 
Recommendation(s):   
 
That the Board of Directors: 
 
Receive and file the attached “Public Works Department 2004-05 Winter Report” and authorize 
distribution of the report for County and public information. 
 
Alignment with Board Strategic Plan: 
 
The recommendation(s) are primarily aligned with Goal No. 2. A Safe and Healthy Community in 
Which to Live, Work, and Visit. 
 
Executive Summary and Discussion:   
 
The Public Works Department 2004-05 Winter Report includes photos, news clippings, 
hydrological data, and a general narrative description of the major flooding events which ravaged 
portions of Santa Barbara County earlier this year. 
 
It is the intention of this report to provide a historical perspective for future years, and to document 
the flooding events which took place during 2005.  This report will be available in color for 
approximately $70 (depending on reproduction costs) and on CD for $5 a copy in the Flood Control 
District office.  Staff is attempting to place this report on our Website to download free of charge.  
The report will also be distributed to Cities and local libraries within in the county. 
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Mandates and Service Levels:   
 
Direction by the Board of Directors will not change the programs or service level. 
 
Fiscal and Facilities Impacts:   
 
There are no fiscal impacts with this action. 
 
   
 
 
 
 


